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Annual LKLP Housing Contractors Advertisement

Leslie, Knott, Letcher, Perry Community Action Agency, Inc. (LKLP) is seeking qualified contractors to
add to the agency’s approved list for housing construction. Interested applicants may pick up a
Contractor Application Monday through Friday from 8 am to 4:30 pm at LKLP’s central office located
at 398 Roy Campbell Dr. Hazard. They may also contact Annie Thompson at 606-436-8853 or
a.thompson@IKkip.net to request the application to be mailed or emailed. Contractors not listed on
LKLP’s approved list will not be eligible to work on agency projects. LKLP is an Equal Opportunity
Employer and provides Fairs Housing opportunities. Attention of bidders is called to Section 109 and
Executive Order 11246, Title VI, Section 504, and Section 3 of the Housing and Urban Development
Act of 1968, which states the HUD-funded grants and contracts are to be directed, to the greatest
extent feasible, to local low-income residents and the businesses that employ them. Minority and
Women-Owned Business enterprises are encouraged to apply. Applications are due by June 28,
2019.



